
Available for review and comment:  
Legal agreement for Lower Duwamish  
Waterway cleanup
The City of Seattle, King County, and the Boeing 
Company, along with other potentially liable 
parties, have completed negotiations on an 
agreement for the cleanup of contaminated 
sediments in the Lower Duwamish Waterway 
Superfund Site with the Washington Department 
of Ecology and the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA). Ecology and the EPA are responsible 
for enforcing the agreement which addresses:

• Who will carry out the EPA’s cleanup plan?
• What is the timeline for the cleanup?
• How much each party will contribute financially? 

This agreement is written in a legal document 
called a consent decree. The U.S. Department 
of Justice has filed the consent decree in federal 
court. It is legally binding when approved by the 
court. Learn more about the public comment 
period for the consent decree on our webpage. 

https://go.ecology.wa.gov/LDWConsentDecree Kimberly Wooten (425) 324-1658



PO Box 330316 
Shoreline, WA 98133

Lower Duwamish 
Waterway  

Consent Decree
Scan to learn 

more.

Español | Tiếng Việt | 中文 | ភាសែខ្មរ

Publication: 25-09-151           Photo credit: Department of Ecology

To request an ADA accommodation, contact Ecology by phone at 425-229-3683 or 
email at meredith.waldref@ecy.wa.gov, or visit https://ecology.wa.gov/accessibility.
For Washington Relay Service or TTY call 711 or 877-833-6341.




